
 

30 June 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

Our next SOCS (Supporters of Carrington School) meeting is this Thursday, 3 July at 
5:15pm in our library, Antares. 
 

All parents and carers are invited to join us. This is a great opportunity to find out more 
about what SOCS does and how you can get involved in supporting the school community. 
We’ll also be discussing plans and events for the new school year ahead. 
 

Whether you’re a returning supporter or new to the school, we’d love to see you there! 
 

Best wishes 

Supporters of Carrington School 
 


